
Minutes   7-13-2010 
 
Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Patrick Lipsinic – Asst. RE, Virginia 
Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, Jon Pyeatt, James 
Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the June Meeting and the  
Treasurer’s Report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Todd Swain: There were two events since the last meeting, both 
at the Fairgrounds, with 137 entries on June 27 and 96 entries on July 11.  Some 
of the neighbors of the Fairgrounds have expressed concern about safety and 
noise. 
 
AVRG Report – Betty Martin: There was a Regional/National at Hallett on July 
3-4.  Unfortunately, due to several reasons, including the June Sprints being the 
previous weekend, there was a low turnout of 81 cars for the event.  Otherwise, it 
was a successful event. 
 
Road Rally: One suggestion to increase participation was made.  This was to 
hold the events on Sunday instead of Saturday. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, Secretary 


